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Tri Deltas Are Thrilled To Welcome 42 New Sisters

Alpha Beta is proud to announce its 2006 pledge class!
No less than 42 wonderful ladies comprise our newest
addition. The pledge period was jam-packed full of exciting
activities, starting with a very successful progressive dinner

on Bid Night.
Our newest
recruits and our
member sisters
traveled to
four different
senior apart-
ments around
Collegetown
where we all
had pizza and
cake, shared
funny stories,
and started to
get to know
one another.
The next day,
new members
met the Tri
Deltas in Trilli-
um for lunch,
sporting their
new Bid Night
t-shirts.
Weekly

meetings took place every Sunday after chapter dinner. New
members learned the history and rituals of Tri Delta, the

“Trident Gum Buddies.”

Tri Deltas in full force during rush week—the entire chptr dressed up for the final round.

sisters and Alpha Beta Tri Deltas.

advantages of collegiate and alumnae membership, as well as
Tri Delta cheers and songs.

Older sisters have gotten to know the new members by

acting as their Silver, Gold, and Blue sponsors while new
members have gotten closer by acting as each others’

More recently, new members spent the night at the house

learning their
pledge dance,
making t-shirts,
and sister-sister
bonding.

Delta Week
approached
quickly and was
a time filled
with ritual and
reflection.

Initiations
were held on
March 9th and
10th. Alumnae
are always wel-
come to attend
these special
occasions!

As the new
member educa-
tor, I was a little
sad to see the
pledge period
end, but I am

very thrilled to be able to call these fine new members our

Miggy Mason 06
New Member Educator
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Meet us at the house

on Saturday, June 11,

from 4:00 - 6:00 p.m.
for OPEN HOUSE!
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Big Little Week Features Tropical Serenades, Chocolates, And Fun!

New members enjoyed a week full
of gifts and surprises during Big Little
Week, which was held
February 13-18. Sopho-
mores, in addition to some
upperclassmen, were paired
up with their little sisters
based on personality and
common interests. The Bigs
excitedly shopped, decorat-
ed gifts, and planned night-
ly activities for their girls in
preparation for a fabulous
week. Monday started off
with a bang with a tropical
theme, in which many of
the girls were serenaded by
fraternity pledges wearing
Hawaiian shirts and leis.

On Valentine’s Day, the

Delta Day, the majority of the new
pledge class was invited to the house

Littles received lots of love
in the form of chocolates,
sonnets, and flowers. The girls contin-
ued to get showered with gifts and
Delta love throughout the week and
were given clues each day as to the
identity of their big sister. On Friday,

The “Look of Revelation” — a full lineage during big-little week.

for a special performance by the
Hangovers, a popular male a capella
group on campus. By the giggles and
smiles on the girl’s faces, it was quite
obvious that they enjoyed the show.

Revelation was held on Saturday
afternoon and the Bigs arrived at the
house early to set up for
the moment they’d all been
waiting for. Each sister was
given a ball of yarn and
strung it around the house
for their little sister to fol-
low. At the end of the
string, the girls in each lin-
eage were sitting in one of
the bedrooms eagerly wait-
ing for their Littles. After
about an hour of trying to
make it through the string
maze, the new members
found their Bigs. Excited
cheers and laughter could
be heard throughout the
house as each girl was wel-
comed into her new lin-
eage. Overall, every girl
was thrilled with her matches, and the
week was a great success!

Erin Mulcahy *08, Sponsor Chair

Tri Delta Inaugurates An Intramural Sports Chair

Tri Delta has had a long history of
participation in intramural sports;
however, it was not until this year that
Intramural Sports Chair was officially
adopted as an officer position. In past
years, girls could organize their own
teams if they wanted to play, which
was inefficient and reduced the num-
ber of sports and people that could
become involved in.

As Intramural Sports Chair, I am
very excited to be able to finally orga-
nize teams to make intramural partici-
pation an easy and fun way for girls in
our house to bond and meet sorority
members from other houses.

Participation levels will increase
because information will be readily
available and organizing teams, rides,
times, etc., will be done by one person
instead of many. Intramural sports are
an excellent way for our new members
to meet upperclassmen and to bond
with each other while having fun and
relieving the stress that Cornell brings
on! Also, each sport is a small time
commitment, which allows girls that
are busy to be able to play.

Additionally, participating in a
wide range of sports will help get our
name out there as a strong chapter on
campus. It gives students an opportu-
nity to see that our chapter is involved
on campus, and that we support each
other. Through participation, cheering
sections, and Tri Delta athletic gear,
intramural sports are an excellent way
to bolster a positive image of our
house. Having team spirit and show-
ing support for the girl’s playing illus-
trates the bonds between sisters and
how proud everyone is of our chapter.
Also, playing against other sororities
helps create strong ties with other
houses, increasing the cohesiveness
of the Greek community as a whole.
Intramurals also gives a chance for
other non-Greeks to see the Greek
community in an optimistic light;
showing that we are involved on cam-
pus and do not isolate ourselves with-
in just our own house.

This semester, I am planning our
participation in a wide variety of
sports to suit the desires and strengths
of everyone in the house. This month,

we will be competing in inner-tube
water polo for the first time. Also, this
past weekend, our four-on-four flag
football team won their two games
and are advancing to the finals! Later
in the semester, we will be having soft-
ball, volleyball, dodge ball, indoor
soccer, and floor hockey teams. All of
these sports allow many girls to play;
thereby increasing the sister-sister
bonding. New members will be able to
talk and play with outgoing seniors,
which will increase the strength and
unity of our chapter.

One aspect of Tri Delta that sisters
find so appealing is the diversity of
our chapter, and intramurals is a good
way to bring that diversity together. It
is a unifying activity that does not rely
on skill level, personalities, or inter-
ests, but rather focuses on team vigor.
Intramural sports will bring our chap-
ter together throughout the semester
and provide sisters time to de-stress
and become involved without a large
commitment.

Kira Whiteley *08

Intramural Sports Chair
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Alpha Beta Chapter Dominates At Leadership Conference

On Saturday, February 11, 2006,
Cornell University Pan-Hellenic Board
and IFC held the A.D. White Leadership
Conference for all Greeks on campus.
Our Alpha Beta Chapter entered in full
force, with 12 officers in attendance.
The event included three breakouts
before all attendees met together for
lunch and the keynote speaker.

Some of the Alpha breakouts
included presidents’ training, financial
officer training, and crisis manage-

ment. The Beta breakout focused on
legal liabilities, the stakeholders of
your chapter, and “Confronting the
Idiot in your Chapter.” Lastly, the
Gamma breakout discussed building
legacies, inspiration for Greek leaders,
and showcasing our success.

These breakouts were not only infor-
mative, but also served as an incredible
networking opportunity for members of
the Greek community on campus.

Most notable from the conference

was the keynote speaker, T.J. Sullivan,
discussing “Greek Chapter Apathy is
a Myth.” In addition to his humor
and the candidness in his words, Mr.
Sullivan opened up the eyes of our
officers to new and improved ways of
running our Alpha Beta Chapter. All
of the officers look forward to imple-
menting their new knowledge over the
next year.

Jacqui Brady 08 VPA

Tri Delta Rush 2006 Was A Phenomenal Success

“Hi, my name is Meg! How are
you enjoying recruitment? What is
your major? Where are you from?
What activities do you participate in
on campus? Isn’t it freezing outside?”

Luckily for Alpha Beta sisters and
our newest members, the last question
was (thankfully) not applicable—as
we met all of the young women going
through this year’s formal recruitment
process. Beginning on Friday, January
13, the members of Alpha Beta Chap-
ter arrived back on campus for what
turned into an incredibly exciting and
successful rush week. With the highest

number of registered potential new
members in Cornell’s history (600-
plus!), our chapter entertained hun-
dreds of girls with a new and
improved house tour, a great slide
show designed by seniors Cara Levin
and Nikki Jaffe, a fantastic “Delta
Air” skit from the sophomore pledge
class, and adorable and memorable
drinks and decorations care of our
stellar senior party chairs.

Among the highlights of this year’s
recruitment week were: Noah, our
house parents’ (almost) two-year old
son running through the kitchen unex-

pectedly, our pre-rush bonding dinner
at The Pines Restaurant, countless
readings (all with smiles and tears) of
“Tri Delta Is...” and, as mentioned
earlier, great weather!

The entire process was a great
bonding experience for all sisters
involved, and resulted in 42 amazing
new members! The chapter has loved
getting to know these young women
over the past month, and is very excit-
ed about their involvement in the
chapter over the next three years!

Meg Lembo *06

Tri Delta Alumnae smile at Tea Party in January.
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Beatrice (Anton) Saltford 33 lives
at 1400 Waverly Rd., #143,
Gladwyne, PA 19035.

Muriel (Welch) Brown ’47 resides
at 5703 Williamsburg Landing Dr.,
#24B, Williamsburg, VA 23185. Send

e-mail to rwb1@widomaker.com.

“I sold the house (which I had
designed) last summer and moved to a
wonderful retirement complex called
The Fountains at Lake Pointe Woods,”
writes Jeanne U. Schmidt ’47. “I'm
still writing songs, musicals, plays,
and films.” You can keep in touch
with Jeanne at 3240 Lake Pointe
Blvd., #240, Sarasota, FL 34231; send
e-mail to jursulal@comcast.net.

Jean (Schultheis) Brechter ’49
writes, “How time slips by! In Jan-
uary, 2005, I attended girls’ ski week
at Bretton Woods, New Hampshire,
with Barbara Warren Preston and
friends. Great skiing conditions; and
incredible grooming! In February, a
lovely vacation in Georgia and Flori-
da; a good time to get away from
Shelter Island! In April, I finally made
it to China with Doris Schultz. Fabu-
lous, fast moving, and very enlighten-
ing. I would love to see more this
beautiful country! In May, a nice trip
to Harborcourt, New York, Yacht
Club Station, and to Newport, Rhode
Island with daughter, Toni, and hus-
band, Larry Landry. June brought a
heat wave to Shelter Island! Thank
God for my new air conditioner! In
July, T had my first bout with cancer:
some melanoma on my cheek; but it
was nicely removed. Stay out of the
sun, everyone! In September, a won-
derful trip to Rhode Island and Boston
with Dick Legare. I visited my grand-
son, Will Brechter, a freshman at Tufts
University. Terrific! In October, I
attended a very beautiful wedding in
New York City and enjoyed my first
helicopter ride. Can’t wait to do it
again! In December, I stayed on Shel-
ter Island for all the wonderful Christ-
mas festivities here; Christmas Eve and
Day with my children and grandchil-
dren. Happy New Year to all!” Jean
gets her mail at P.O. Box 541, Shelter

Island Heights, NY 11965; keep in
touch by e-mail at foxfyr99@aol.com.

Elizabeth (King) Black ’51 reports,
“I moved to Washington State in June
2005 to be near my daughter, Lorna
Black Walsh, also a Tri Delta, who
lives just a block away. My house is
also occupied by three Yorkshire terri-
ers and a Chesapeake Bay retriever. I
will try to get my e-mail up and run-
ning soon. Spokane is home to a large
number of Cornellians but I have not
yet found the local Tri Deltas.” Stay in
touch with Liz at 4117 S. Helena St.,
Spokane, WA 99203.

,

“This is the year (2006) of our 50th
Anniversary,” writes Jane (Gregory)
Wilson ’54. “My husband, Lynn, and I
will celebrate with a luncheon with
family and local friends. Then, later,
we will go on a Holland America
cruise for 48 days, from Lisbon to
Africa down to Cape Town, across the
Atlantic to Brazil and up the Amazon
before returning to Florida.” Jane lives

at 1605 Dower Way, Sun City Center,
FL 33573.

“I had a wonderful trip ‘down
under’,” writes Churlene (Rogers)
Hembach ’58, “enjoying springtime in
the Southern Hemisphere. My month-
long trip included stops in Tasmania,
Melbourne, Sydney, Ayers Rock, Alice
Springs, the Great Barrier Reef, and
New Zealand, from Christ Church to
Aukland. The Aussies and Kiwis are
incredibly friendly and hospitable peo-
ple with an amazing sense of humor.”
Stay in touch with Churlene at 11576
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SW 75th Cir., Ocala, FL 34476; send
e-mail to cindan1@aol.com.

Betty (Bond) Snyder 64 has a new
address: 2120 Springs Pl., Longmont,
CO 80504. She’s a realtor with
RE/MAX. Keep in touch with Betty by
e-mail at betty@snyderhometeam.com.

Paula E. Hollerbach ’66 works
for the Academy for Educational
Development in Washington, D.C.,
near where she lives, at 4150 Vernoy
Hills Rd., Fairfax, VA 22033. Send
e-mail to phollerb@aed.org.

Susan (Stewart) Shaver ’67 lives at
711 Kings Ridge Rd., Danville,
KY 40422.

Yvonne (Picard) Realin ’68 resides
at 300 Round Hill Rd., Tiburon,
CA 94920.

Sari (Stevens) Lafferty *77 has
moved to 2838 Cox Neck Rd.,
Chester, MD 21619. Send e-mail
to sarilaff@yahoo.com.

Joan (Saltsman) Oelschlager *74
reports, “We’ve moved back to
Alexandria after Bob took early retire-
ment after 28 years with GE. Our son
John (20) is finishing his third year at
UVA. I saw my big sister, Linda
(Johanson) Beal *72 in Palm Springs in
October 2005 while on a tennis trip
(with my over-50 women’s 4.5 team)
to the national playoffs.” Stay in
touch with Joan at 5902 Mount Eagle
Dr., #1208, Alexandria, VA 22303;
e-mail to boelschl@cox.net.

Cynthia (Morrow) O’Keefe ’76
writes, “Much news about the
O’Keefe family: Katherine is a senior
at Brown University, concentrating in
economics, and working very hard, as
always. She is in the Key Society,
which organizes events, works on
campus, and has been applying for
jobs for after graduation. Peter is a
sophomore at Bucknell University and
probably will major in economics,
too. He plays ‘Division One’ water
polo, is joining the KDR Fraternity

(continued on page five)
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(continued from page four)

and is somehow managing to get
decent grades while having lots of
fun. He surprised a lot of us by mak-
ing the dean’s list and Academic-All-
American his first semester. Bill is in
his second stint with Cope-Linder
Architects in Philadelphia. They
begged him to return about 10 years
ago after he had been away for
about five years. He loves to
play bridge and golf. He’s very
good at bridge, but fewer and
fewer people play the game. His
90-year old partner retired from
competitive bridge in 2003,
which forced me to start com-
peting. I’'m not nearly as good
as she was or as he is. He is
addicted to golf and has good
days out there and not-so-good
days. I’ve been the Trust
Accountant at American
Friends Service Committee for
almost 10 years, at which point
I will get a six-week sabbatical
that I hope to use wisely. It has
been a great place to work dur-
ing the stressful months of dealing
with my mother’s health and the
teenage challenges. My golf has
improved in recent years, but I’'m
becoming one of those little old ladies
that hits a short ball and has a decent
short game. I'm trying to improve my
strength to get my distance back. My
bridge is improving as well, but not as
fast as Bill would like. The tough part
of 05 was that Bill’s mother died
unexpectedly after heart surgery. She
was caring for Bill’s father who suf-
fered from Parkinson’s Disease. After
she passed away, he declined quite
dramatically. Bill’s sister did most of
the work involved with caregivers,
selling and emptying the house. Bill’s
father eventually passed away Labor
Day weekend. 2005 had its ups and
downs. Katherine studied at Le Sor-
bonne in Paris last spring. We visited
her, I for a couple of weeks, the guys
for a week. It was terrific! I'm hoping
that Katherine and I will go back after
she graduates.” Stay in touch with
Cynthia at 8878 Norwood Ave.,
Philadelphia, PA 19118; send e-mail
to cokeefe@afsc.org.

Leone (Horn) Rusted ’77 relocated,
in July 2005, from Canada to Florida,
where she enjoys working and living.
“I’'m looking forward to the next
reunion of classes of the 70s!” Stay in
touch with Bunny at 4333 Parkside
Dr., Jupiter, FL. 33458; send her e-mail
at Ishr410@aol.com.

\ 4 \

Cynthi;(Morrow) O’Keefe 76 and family

Paula (Boyer) Kennedy ’78 is now
VP at Charles W. Cammack Associ-
ates, an HR consulting firm, where
she helps companies design, imple-
ment, and monitor their retirement
plans. She has made recent appear-
ances on CBS’s Moneywatch and is
working on a new book. Stay in touch
with Paula at 7 Oak Ct., Fanwood,
NJ 07023. Send e-mail to

paulakennedy@comcast.net.

Donna Weisner 79 writes, “David
Keene and I finally started letting peo-
ple know we were married, not shack-
ing up. I joined the Bush administra-
tion—my third presidential at Educa-
tion—(and I don’t take ed. clients!)
If you’re a teacher, come read grants;
it’s a week’s paid work and we need
to rank contracts carefully. If Congress
is not in session, we’re at our house
in West Virginia, or Montana, or
painting a rental. Fun, because it
“shows,” when politics is never ending.
But I miss no-homework nights.”
Reach Donna at 5602 Dawes Ave.,
Alexandria, VA 22311; send e-mail to
donnawiesn@aol.com.

% ALUMNAE WRITE

Margie M. Wang ’79 lives at 200
Kings Rd., Madison, NJ 07940. She
reports, “The year 2005 was one of
change for me, and renewal of AAA
friendships. After more than 25 years
at ExxonMobil, most recently as con-
troller and treasurer of ExxonMobil
Resource & Engineering, I left to join
a not-for-profit in New York
City. 'm happy to report that
my role as VP of finance service
and technology with Girl Scouts
of the U.S.A. has been very
fulfilling. In October, while at
the 50th national convention of
Girl Scouting in Atlanta, I had
the fortune to visit my little AAA
sister, Amy (Rumsey) Clark ’80,
her husband, Francis, and son,
Cory. It was wonderful to catch
up, as the last time we saw one
another was at the wedding of
June (Hamilton) Paul 80 in the
eighties. I regularly see Wendy
Schaenen ’79, who lives in Penn-
sylvania, and correspond with
Sally (Weir) Fundakowski 79,
of California. My husband, Bui,
daughter, Marlene (16), and son,
Alexander (13) keep me busy and
happy.” Stay in touch with Margie by
e-mail at mwang@girlscouts.org.

Anjali (Dravid) Joshi ’81 is now
manager of Comverse Technology, a
software and systems company. Stay
in touch with Anjali at 59 Blue Heron
Way, Skillman, NJ 08558; send e-mail

to anjali.joshi@comverse.com.

Barbara Griggs-Pratt *82 lives at
208 Watts Hill Rd., Honesdale, PA
18431. She’s now manager of nutri-
tion at Wayne Memorial Hospital.
Barbara writes, “At the ‘advanced
maternal age’ of 45, I have a one-year-
old, Grant Isaiah, and 3.5 year-old
Dana Lee Pratt. I attribute this to
always being a late bloomer! Grant
needs several (minor) surgeries at
Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia
and it is very strange to be a patient’s
parent there (after working there for
about six years as a dialysis unit clini-
cal dietitian). We recently moved (only
a mile from our original house) but

(continued on page six)
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(continued from page six)

have a tremendous skating, boating,
and swimming pond for the kids.
My husband works at Highlights for
Children, which originated in Hones-
dale, and we are lucky to enjoy very
short commutes to work. Visitors are
welcome!” Send Barbara e-mail at
prattb@wmbh.org.

“I’m living in Seattle with my hus-
band and three sons,” writes Julie
Bick ’86. “This past year I have been
writing for the Sunday business sec-
tion of The New York Times. My
website is located at JulieBick.com, if
anyone wants to read some of my
articles. I’d love to hear from Tri
Deltas I overlapped with.” Write to
Julie at 1217 Federal Ave. E, Seattle,
WA 98102; e-mail juliew@msn.com.

Julie (Jacobs) Henry ’86 has a new
address: 358 Crosby Ave., Kenmore,
NY 14217. She reports, “We moved
to Kenmore to be close to work for
us and school for our girls, Alayla
(14), Alyssa (12) and Katie (11).
Dave and I were planning to kick
back now that we are both tenured
professors, but we thought we would
just drive the girls around seven days
a week instead. Julie teaches at
Canisius College, where you can send
her e-mail at henry1@canisius.edu.

Christine (Neimeth) Heijenga ’87
lives at 4355 NE 38th Ave., Portland,
OR 97211. She writes, “The year
2007 is just around the corner; I hope
that each member of our ’87 Tri Delta
class has Reunion on her calendar, our
20th! It would be great if many or all
of us could ‘Re-un’ together!” Send
e-mail to neihei@inetarena.com.

Alison R. Minton ’88 reports
“I return to campus every July to take
a CAU (Cornell Adult University)
class. I’ve been doing that for 12
years—this year (2006) will be my
13th summer! I always drive past
the house at 118 Triphammer and
the old annex, and remember fondly
all the fun we had. I still keep in
touch with Leslie Feifer 89, Jill
Fields ’88, Beth Mansfield-Griswold ’88,

Dianne (Rosenthal) Jankowski ’88,
Ann Tran-Burton 90, and Suzie (Way)
Franson ’91.” Stay in touch with
Alison at 333 E 56th St., #11B, New
York, NY 10022; send e-mail to
arm33@aol.edu.

Leslie Feifer ’89 writes, “Hello to
all! T miss seeing updates of my pledge
sisters’ whereabouts. My great news is
that [ was just made Partner at my law
firm, Jaspan Schlesinger Hoffman,
LLP, after almost nine years as an
associate. Lucky for me, Alison
Minton ’88 keeps me updated on all
Tri Delta events in New York City.”
Stay in touch with Leslie at 66 Mecle
Ave., Oceanside, NY 11572; send
e-mail to lilladies@aol.com.

Ellen R. McPeake 90 lives at 15
Aspinwall Ct., Orinda, CA 94563. She
writes, “Greetings from the S.F. Bay
Area! T’'ve been lucky to catch up with
a lot of my sisters this past year. Kim
Epstein *91 and I happened to be in
Park City, Utah, at the same time last
March. We had fun shooshing down
the slopes of The Canyons together. I
got to visit with her again in June,
when I was in Boston for my niece’s
baptism. Late in the spring, when my
then two-year-old daughter and I were
in D.C. for a wedding, Jen Beer 90
and her husband, Paul, were kind
enough to host us. They were expect-
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ing their first later in the year and
might have wondered what they had
signed up for when they saw my little
spitfire have a tantrum over some
Pepperidge Farm goldfish T wouldn’t
give her (it was six in the morning!).
Regardless, this past October, they
welcomed little Lydia Rose into the
world. She looks like a cutie! Marcela
Hahn 90 brought her son, Nate, out to
San Francisco for Memorial Day week-
end and we had a blast taking a ferry
and hiking around Angel Island with
Jeanine Potts ’90, who also lives
nearby. If anyone’s coming into town,
please be sure to e-mail me at
emcpeake@comcast.net.”

Laura (Hubbert) DiCarlo ’91 still
enjoys staying home with her three
boys, John (8/3/98), Sam (6/4/00), and
Will (1/17/03), who keep her very
busy. She caught up with Sue Geringer
’91 and Ani (Stupp) Aoun ’92 for
New Year’s Eve in Cleveland, Ohio.
Stay in touch with Laura at 7 County
Rd. 140, Oxford, MS 38655; send
e-mail to lhdicarlo@yahoo.com.

Deanna (Smith) Watson ’92 writes,
“Qur daughter, Ava Reed Watson, was
born on 9/12/05; she is a delight to us,
every day. I continue as a social work-
er for superior court. I live nearby sev-
eral other alumnae including Paige
Igoe 94, Heather Toomey *93 (who is
completing her doctorate in education
at UW) and Katy Carroll *93 (who
recently opened a restaurant (the Red-
line) in Seattle.” Keep in touch with
Deanna at 13733 First Ave. NE,
Seattle, WA 98125; send e-mail to
deannaksmith@yahoo.com.

Stacie (Heck) Fitzgerald ’93 lives at
116 Collier Rd., Greene, NY 13778.
She reports, “I moved back to New
York State. I have three children.
I started part-time private therapy
work in addition to my evening shifts
at the hospital. My husband, Justin,
graduated in May 2005 with a
master’s degree. [ miss you guys (gals)!
Keep in touch with me by e-mail at
stacie27@frontiernet.net.”

(continued on page seven)
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Beth (Camesano) Hua ’95 lives at
440 Sterling Pl., Ridgewood, NJ
07450. She works at Deutsche Bank in
New York City. Send e-mail to
beth.camesano@db.com.

Anne (Catlin) Johnson ’95 has
moved to 90 Rolling
Pine Dr., Spring Lake,

Jennifer Houff 97 married Chris
Johnson in Hawaii on October 10,
2005. It was a simple family ceremony
followed by receptions in their home-
towns. They now reside at 7960
Mountain Falls Ct., #108, Raleigh,
NC 27617. Keep in touch with Jen by
e-mail at jenniferhouff@yahoo.com.

NC 28390. She
writes, “I’'m a stay-at-
home mom with two
part-time, mostly
online jobs. I'm a ‘dis-
tance learning’ profes-
sor of statistics for the
University of Arizona,
and also a USAF
reservist, a military
assistant for the Air
Force Scientific Advi-
sory Board. I really
miss Arizona a lot!
(It’s nicer than saying,
‘I hate the South’.)
Keep in touch with
Anne by e-mail at aec4@cornell.edu.

Andrea K. Foster ’96 is currently
the president of the Los Angeles-West-
side Alumnae Chapter of Tri Delta,
which celebrated its 100th anniversary
in December 2005. She welcomes all
Tri Deltas to Hollywood for Conven-
tion this summer! Stay in touch with
Andrea at 13543 Moorpark St., #8,
Sherman Oaks, CA 91423. Send

e-mail to andrea.foster@pkfc.com.

Sonya (Hand) Stover 96 has a new
address: 170 W 73rd St., #3A, New
York, NY 10023. She reports, “My
husband, Matt, and I returned from a
year of living in London just in time to
welcome the birth of our son, Peter,
on January 10, 2006.” Reach Sonya
by e-mail at sonya_stover@
hotmail.com.

Sandra (Zicarelli) Gordon ’97 had
a beautiful baby girl, Jessica Brooke
Gordon, on April 13, 2005. Send
congratulations to Sandra at 333 N.
State Rd., #1, Briarcliff Manor, NY
10510; you can send e-mail to
sandraptz@yahoo.com.

Amanda Martabano *97 writes, “I
finally finished my residency in large
animal internal medicine and have
stayed on as faculty at the University
of Georgia’s College of Veterinary
Medicine. My husband, Adam House,
a stockbroker, and 1 got married and
moved into our new house in August
2005. We had several Tri Deltas at our
wedding, including Andrea Foster *96,
Steph (Britt) Griffin *96, Kathy Lom-
bardi ’99, Amy Stoeberl 97, and Jen
Houff ’97. We would live to hear from
you, especially if you are in the
Atlanta area.” You can find Amanda
at 1280 Lilac Arbor Rd., Dacula,
GA 30019; send e-mail to

amartabano@hotmail.com.

Alanna (Gelbwasser) Updegraff 97
has moved to 3505 Adaline Dr.,
Stow, OH 44224, send e-mail to
agelbwas@yahoo.com.

Julie T. Adiletta 98 lives at 135
Idlewilde Rd., Severna Park, MD
21146. She reports, “I was married,
September 3, 2005, to Dave Boyle.
Four other Tri Deltas were there to
cheer me on: Jen Yunker 96, Mered-
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ith (Branning) Schreiber *98, Courtney
(Stilz) Vice ’98, and Lynda (Muller)
Noggle ’98. I currently work as a
recruiter for finance and accounting
folks in the Baltimore region. I would
love to catch up with anyone in
my area!” Send Julie e-mail at
julie.adiletta@roberthalf.com.

Sabrina (Cerre-
tani) Patterson ’98
has a new address:
10474 Mountain
Glen Terrace, San
Diego, CA 92131.
Please send e-mail
to scerretani@
hotmail.com.

Amy Peterson 98
writes, “We just
bought a new house
in the Miraloma
Park neighborhood
of San Francisco. We
love living in the
city. I started a new
job at Autodesk Inc. in January 2006,
and my new husband and
I are looking forward to our first
anniversary trip to Fiji and New
Zealand. Keep in touch with Amy at
966 Teresita Blvd., San Francisco, CA
94127; e-mail to aep3@cornell.edu.

Rachelle (Loranger) Considine *99
has a new address: 601 Van Ness Ave.,
#23, San Francisco, CA 94102; send
e-mail to rc16@cornell.edu.

Rebecca (Harris) Mulvaney ’99 has
moved to 1327 Montello Ave. NE,
Washington, DC 20002; send e-mail
to rmulvaney@icfconsulting.com.

Molly B. Gregware 00 works at
ACSYS Inc. She resides at 2232 Dun-
seath Ave., #405, Atlanta, GA 30318;
send e-mail to mbg9@cornell.edu.

Stacey A. Trotter 00 continues to
work on her PhD at the University of
Virginia, with the defense of her
dissertation scheduled for May 2006.
She got engaged in November 2005 to

(continued on page eight)
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an old high school friend, Austen
Bass, after losing touch with him for
10 years. They plan to marry in June
2008 after she completes the MD part
of her program. Stay in touch with
Stacey at 509 Moseley Dr.,
Charlottesville, VA 22903; send e-mail
to sat7k@virginia.edu.

Amanda Clark ’01 is now an
inpatient clinical dietitian with Kaiser
Permanente. She lives at 861 Sutter St.
#302, San Francisco, CA 94109; send
e-mail to riss128@hotmail.com.

Lisa Adelman ’02 has a new
address: 1730 N Clark St., #2309,
Chicago, IL 60614; send e-mail to
lisa_adelman@hotmail.com.

Kathryn Furfari 02 graduated
from Tulane Law in May 2005 and
passed the Georgia Bar. She is now
practicing law at Jones Day, in
Atlanta, focusing on litigation. Keep
in touch with Kate at 220 26th St.
NW, #4210, Atlanta, GA 30309; send
e-mail to katefurfari@gmail.com.

alpha beta data

Published regularly
by the Alpha Beta
Chapter of Delta
Delta Delta at Cornell
University for its
members and friends.
News contributions
and pictures are
always welcome and
should be sent to
Delta Delta Delta,
Alumnae Records
Office, P.O. Box 876,
Ithaca, NY 14851-
0876.

Kathryn D. Bach ’04 writes, “I'm
currently still in Ithaca working on my
masters in animal science. I’ve been
working with the chapter as alumnae
advisor since spring 2005. I hope to
complete my degree in August 2006
and then ’'m off to either teach
biology at a prep school or something
else fun. Who knows? Reach Kathryn
at 255 Tolland Stage Rd., Tolland,
CT 06084, send e-mail to
kdb23@cornell.edu.

Beth E. Fischer 04 has a new
address: 1297 Lexington Ave., #4.
New York, NY 10128; send e-mail to
bethfischer527@hotmail.com.

Michelle N. O’Donnell ’04 is
currently on deployment as the
weapons officer on the U.S.S. Carter
Hall, stationed in the Middle East
and Indian Ocean and conducting
maritime security operations. She
will be returning to the U.S. this
summer, and cannot wait to get
back. Stay in touch with Michelle by
e-mail at weps@carter-hall.navy.mil.
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Carolyn R. Sieffert 04 lives at 900 N
Stuart St., #1206, Arlington, VA 22203;
e-mail carolyn.sieffert@gmail.com.

Jennifer Vanett 04 now works at
Shire Pharmaceutical Development.
She lives at 803 Dresher Way, Wayne,
PA 19087; e-mail to jlvanett@aol.com.

Rosalie C. Cincotta ’05 has moved
to 1441 Brandywine Rd., #400P, West
Palm Beach, FL 33409. She’s a spa
consultant at The Breakers. Send
e-mail to rosalie.cincotta@gmail.com.

Mary Ellen Cravens 05 has a new
address: 260 W 52nd St., #18-C, New
York, NY 10019; send e-mail to
mec260@gmail.com.

DECEASED

We regret to report the death
of the following alumnae:

Sarah Jane Silcox ’36
on April 4, 2005

Reconnect With
Your Tri Delta Sisters
In Summer 2006!

There will be several
informal get-togethers
this summer in
New York City and
Washington, D.C.

It’s great chance to
get to know Alpha Beta
undergrads and meet
up with your fellow
alumnae!

Look for more details
coming to you soon!




